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 The Diversity Committee and the DMV – PV Planning Committee 
team continues to work on the plans for the 2013 Travel Trip to 
Cary, NC. We hoping to meet soon with members of the PVS 
Board who have volunteered to give assistance in the planning 
process. A copy has been sent to our General Chair for review. 
Waiting for input at this time.  
 

 National Diversity Camp Applications are DUE THIS FRIDAY 15, 
2013. on the USA Swimming Website. Link-
http://www.usaswimming.org/DesktopDefault.aspx?TabId=1824) – 
information and cut off times have been posted for the National 
Diversity Camp in Colorado Springs, CO. USA Swimming funds 
cover lodging and airfare expenses for athletes and coaches to 
attend the camp. It is encouraged that PVS submit both coaches 
and athletes to participate. Sent an email to all Coaches Chairs to 
please distribute to all PVS coaching members. 

 

 The Diversity Committee developed a one page flyer or insert in 
BHM swim program for all participants welcoming participants to 
the PVS area and showcased our past events.  

 

 EZ Diversity Coordinator will have its first conference call Tuesday, 
Feb 26th at 8:30pm. All are invited to take part in the call. An 
Agenda will be sent to all in the EZ this Tuesday.  
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